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Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We are excited to announce that our little stars have reached a significant milestone in their lives - 

they are graduating from kindergarten! It is a moment filled with pride and joy as we prepare to 

send them to a new class in school. We are glad to share that our little wonderites have made us 

proud with their accomplishments. We take immense pleasure in informing you that we are 

organizing the Graduation ceremony for the students of UKG on Saturday, 8th March 2025. The 

Graduation day will be a culmination of your wards kindergarten journey and the report cards will 

handed over on the same day. Kindly ensure your ward is present for the graduation ceremony. 

We believe this ceremony will leave an indelible mark on the students as they step into a new class 

to face the competitive environment.  

 
We look forward to your esteemed presence to cheer our students as they don their graduation 
caps. 
 

Warm Regards 

 
   Poonamjit Kaur 

   Principal 


